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MARCH 2018 

Greetings, Family! 

Since our last gathering in August 2017, we have witnessed 

hurricanes, wildfires, floods, mass shootings in churches and schools, 

and seen unparalleled chaos in Washington, DC.  Through all of 

the turmoil, God has kept this family safe and prosperous. I am 

blessed to be part of this loving and caring family which has gathered 

annually for 113 years and am honored to have been elected to serve as President for the next three.   

My vision for this reunion is that it will go on for another 113 years.  For this to happen, it is 

imperative that we have greater participation from our youth and young adults.  I challenge each of 

us to reach out to our younger relatives, make sure they feel valued and needed, and impress upon 

them how important their involvement and leadership will be going forward.  There is no future 

without them. Likewise, we must do a better job of recognizing our seniors (the 85+ group) on whose 

shoulders we have stood to get to this point. I am confident that this family, given its history, legacy 

and indomitable spirit, can achieve these goals.   

Your Reunion Committee is working hard to make sure you have a positive reunion experience.  In 

the meantime, let us continue to pray for one another, for the ties that bind us, and for a great 

RBMHB &Related Families 2018 reunion. I will keep you posted! 

Graham Watt, Reunion Committee President 

 

The reunion fees this year are as follows: 

 

Rates for the entire weekend (include 

Saturday picnic and Sunday dinner): 

 Adults (13 - 84)    $65  

 Children Ages (5 - 12)   $25  

 Toddler Ages (4 & under)  FREE!  

 Seniors (85 & older)              FREE! 

 

Individual Day Rates: 

 

 Saturday Picnic ONLY  $30 

     

 Sunday Dinner ONLY*  $35 

*tickets MUST be purchased in advance

 

** Registration forms are available on the family website at http://www.1906family.com. We look 

forward to seeing you there! 

Please note that money will be accepted until Saturday, August 4
th
! 
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